
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inglewood Community Nursery and Infant School                                     Summer Term 2 
 

      Nursery Newsletter 

PE 
 

This half term PE will take place on a 
Tuesday for morning and afternoon 

nursery children.   
 

The children will begin practising for 
Sports Day which will take place on 

Wednesday 28th June.  
 

The morning sports day will begin at 
10am. 
 

The Afternoon sports day will begin at 
1.30pm. 

 
The children will be working on getting 
dressed and undressed independently 

for PE.  
 
 
 

Please remember to check regularly that 
PE clothing, plimsolls and wellies still fit 

your child.  

Our topic 
 

We will begin this half term reading the story ‘The Disgusting 
Sandwich’ and reading stories about birthdays. This has 

been a huge interest in the nursery.  
 

We will explore Fathers’ day and discuss what our Dads and 
Grandads do for us.  

 
The rest of the half term we will be exploring travel, the 

seaside, and going with the children’s interests.  
 

We will be focusing on lots of number recognition, writing 
numbers and 1:1 counting of objects. The children will 

continue to practise writing their names, hear and recognise 
sounds and develop their letter formation.  

 

Library days 
 

Wednesday- Miss Woods’ Group 
Thursday- Afternoon nursery 
Friday- Mrs Armiger’s group 

Staffing 
 

Mrs Clarke will be working in the nursery on a 
Wednesday to cover Miss Woods and Mrs Armiger.  

 
Mrs Gibson will be working in the nursery on a 

Thursday to cover Miss Woods. 

 

Information 
 

Please continue to fill in the WOW moments for your 
child’s learning at home. These are available in the corridor 
on the parents’ board. Superstar books are available in 
your child’s key worker area. Please look at the books to 
find out what your child has been doing.  
Please continue to look at the school website where we 
have a class page. We will update this with information and 

pictures of the children’s learning. If you have any 

questions about your child’s learning, any celebrations 

or worries, please speak to your child’s key worker. 

Thank you.  

 

Home Learning 
 

Once again a HUGE thank you for the participation in the 
home learning challenges. The photographs, crafts, pictures 

and writing were lovely to look at. 
The last home learning will be sent out soon.  

 

Gincase Trip 
Morning Nursery Friday 23rd June 
Afternoon Nursery Tuesday 20th June 

  
Nursery will be closed on Tuesday 20th June 
for the morning children and Friday 23rd June 

for the afternoon children.  
 

If parents would like to volunteer as a helper 
please see your child’s key worker. If we have 
too many helpers, the names will be picked 

randomly. 

Another busy half-term ahead! I also enjoy 
looking at the Superstar books and at all the 
home learning challenges. 
Thank you for your support in your child’s 
learning journey this year. 
Hope to see you at lots of the school events this 
term and fingers crossed for good weather for 
the Gincase trip!     Miss Boekestein   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


